
  

 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK? 
 
 
 
 
 

It has been an exciting week in Reception 
and Year 1. We made cornflake cakes 
with chocolate and cornflakes. This was 
lots of fun! We also made posters to 
thank the NHS for working hard during 
this time.  
  
Best wishes, 
Miss Akinmolasire 
 

 

The children in school this week, have completed a variety of 
activities and treats. From online learning to creative afternoons.  
 
At the beginning of the week, we made stone bugs, where we 
made garden backgrounds, painted stones to look like bugs and 
then placed them on our backgrounds.  
 
We designed our own fantasy worlds, which included items like 
candyfloss-land ( a candy floss theme park) and Minecraft traffic 
lights.  
 
We have also made some delightful treats; from mars bar cakes to 
layering our own desert pots with mousse, cream, brownies and 
Oreos’.  
 
Friday is VE day so we watched recounts from Captain Tom Moore 
and made bunting. The children as well as adults have truly 
enjoyed their week. Please find some of our bug garden pictures. 
  
Miss Olaleye 

 
 


